
Answers to Questions on Notice: Mark Taylor, Veolia – hearing 26 June 2017 

The CHAIR: Mr Taylor, before we proceed to questions. Would you be open to hosting the 

Committee at one of your sites—for example, at Woodlawn or one of your other sites? Perhaps you 

could take that question on notice. 

Mr TAYLOR: Yes. Provisionally scheduled for 22nd August 

The Hon. JOHN GRAHAM: I was interesting in the plant you are currently building in Mexico— $1.6 

million tonnes per annum. What is the value of that project? 

Mr TAYLOR: I would have to take that on notice. It has a capital cost estimate of US$520m although 

this cost is difficult to accurately convert to AUS$ given significant variations to the cost of labour and 

construction cost between the 2 countries. Whilst 3 times the size of any facility we currently operate 

the scale and size of the plant delivers significant economies. 

 


